
Hello Bruin Families! 

We are excited to kick off the 2019-20 athletic year at Rock Bridge High School and welcome all families 

and students participating in our athletic programs. Participation in athletics is an excellent way to form 

lifelong friendships and prepare for college and career by developing skills such as time management 

and healthy habits. 

Participation in athletics at Rock Bridge encourages grit and determination and requires a healthy 

amount of paperwork. In addition to the many changes you have seen across the school district and 

here at Rock Bridge, we are excited to introduce a new and easier process, for completing required 

health and participation documents, called PRIVIT.   PRIVIT replaces paper-based forms and allows for 

the electronic submission and management of health and participation information, all via your home 

computer or smart phone. For your peace of mind, PRIVIT complies with international privacy laws 

including HIPAA and COPPA, ensuring your student’s information is secure. 

By using PRIVIT to manage our student athletes’ health history information and participation 

documents, the biggest benefit will become apparent in subsequent years because you would only have 

to update the information in PRIVIT rather than completing paper documents again and again. 

Attached please find a document to assist you with establishing your account. To get started and 

register for an account, go to the PRIVIT site for Rock Bridge HS:   Https://rockbridgebruins.e-

ppe.com/index.jspa  

Click here for step by step instructions explaining how to access PRIVIT. 

If you have any questions regarding PRIVIT, please contact Edith Stevens, RBHS Athletics Secretary, at 

573-214-3118 or edstevens@cpsk12.org or the PRIVIT Help Center at 844-234-4357, Monday-Friday 

8AM – 5PM EST. After hours or on weekends, please direct your questions or request to the Help Desk 

by clicking on this link and sending an email. Emails are answered promptly often during the evening or 

the weekend, but always the next business morning. 

We thank you in advance for your patience as we strive to streamline document collection and save a 

few thousand trees. 

Go Bruin Nation! 

https://rockbridgebruins.e-ppe.com/index.jspa
https://rockbridgebruins.e-ppe.com/index.jspa
https://rockbridgebruins.e-ppe.com/index.jspa
https://rockbridgebruins.e-ppe.com/index.jspa
https://support.privit.com/hc/en-us/articles/202350488-Registering-For-e-PPE
https://support.privit.com/hc/en-us/articles/202350488-Registering-For-e-PPE
mailto:edstevens@cpsk12.org
mailto:edstevens@cpsk12.org

